
We are excited to get back to school and we hope you are too! We just want to tell you about a 
few changes we have in school because of the virus Covid-19.  

Emerald 8:45am Arrive – 3:00pm Pick up

Miss Tyler Mrs Barry



Scientists say that we should keep
our distance from other people so
when we are at school we will be in
classroom groups called bubbles!

We will be in a bubble with Topaz class
so we can mix with the children and
adults in that class, however please try
to keep your distance from adults. We
will be staying separate from other
classes and adults in the school.

Bubbles



8:45am – Arrive on time and follow the one way system. 
In the goose gate and through the main door. 

Smiles 

Hand sanitiser as you come in. 

You might see Spots and arrows on the floor as you walk 
through the corridors

Pegs to hang your coats and aprons

Lunch box trolley

Enter the magical classroom 

Drinks tray 

Bookbag in your drawer

Entering School



Toilets 

We will be using these toilets this term. 
Remember hand washing is really 
important!  



Break and Lunch  

Don’t forget a snack for morning breaktime, as there will be no toast or 
fruit provided. Remember it must be healthy and no nuts can be brought 
in for snack!

You will be going out to play before you have your lunch in the school 
hall. 



What to bring to school?   

You will be wearing school uniform like normal but please come wearing 
your PE Kit on Mondays and Wednesdays. 

Other items to remember: 
- Named water bottle 
- Coat (weather permitting) 
- Hat (weather permitting) 
- Lunchbox 
- Book bag (no rucksacks) 
- Art Apron (this can be an old t-shirt) 

Please try to ensure all items and clothing are named, thank you! J



We cannot wait to see you all! 
From Miss Tyler and Mrs Barry


